

# REJOICE! THE BIRTH OF CHRIST IS HERE



Smile and be grateful for all you hold dear.

# **AChristmas Message from Mrs. Bisher**

On behalf of St. Leonard School, I would like to wish each of you a very happy and holy Christmas season!

This time of year is a good time for us to stop and reflect on all that was brought to us: the good, the not-so-good, and even the small things that turned out to be major blessings. With all that is happening around us, please know that I am most grateful for your presence within our community. I wish you a very Holy Christmas and Happy New Year.

# Are you attending Christmas Mass at St. Leonard?

We are in need of some volunteers to help pass out the Christmas books after all 5 Christmas Masses. If you are attending and would like to offer your time after Mass, please click on the link below and sign up.

Thank you

Sign Up Here

### Thank You, from Diane Selke

Dear St. Leonard Families, Teachers and Staff,

Thank you so much for baking almost 580 pounds of cookies! I was completely blown away again year. The assortment of cookies was amazing and the line of customers all the way down the hallway and out the front door was a sight to see. We had our highest sales ever this year \$5,800 and profits of almost \$5,400. Thank you! I have two cookie walks left to run before my third and final child graduates. If you are interested in working with me for two years and then taking over this amazing fundraiser let me know.

Diane Selke

### **Christmas Parties and OOU**

### Wear your Green and Red

Tomorrow is our Out of Uniform day. Students can wear their favorite Christmas colors. Jeans and sweats are fine. Most of the classrooms will have their parties in the afternoon tomorrow.

# **January Lunch Menu**



January Lunch Menu 2024.pdf

Download

394.3 KB

# **January Calendar**



Calendar - Jan 2024.pdf

Download 277.0 KB

### Dogs

### An important message regarding dogs at pick up time

We love our dogs. They are, after all, man's best friend. They greet us when we come home, they are ALWAYS happy to be wherever we are, and we never mind their slobber. However, dogs are not for everyone.

Some of our students are afraid of dogs. Even our teachers can be intimidated by them. Some dogs tend to jump on people, which can scare children even when they don't mean any harm.

If your dog is a part of your afternoon pick up routine, I need to ask you to keep your dog always on a leash and to stay off to the side, away from all other children and grownups.

Thank you for understanding

## **Upcoming Events**

- ~ December 22, School Mass led by 3rd & 6th grade
- ~ January 8th Pizza Forms are due



### **Laura Bisher**

Laura is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

Principal St. Leonard School